Personnel Committee

of the Hamden Board of Education

60 Putnam Avenue

Hamden, CT 06517

MINUTES

September 25, 2018
Board Room
CALL TO ORDER AND ROLL CALL

Chairperson Walter Morton called the meeting to order at 5:32 p.m.


Committee Members Present:
Walter Morton (Chair)

Staff Present:



Gary Highsmith, Director of Human Resources
Jody Goeler, Superintendent of Schools


Other Board Members Present:

Myron Hull

Informational Items:
1.    Discussion about the joint Hamden Board of Education and Town of Hamden plan to hire Legislative Liaison 
2. Status of the hiring of a permanent Director of Facilities to replace retired Director of Facilities Mark Albanese
3. Move into Executive Session to discuss collective bargaining strategy for upcoming Teacher Negotiations (6:03 p.m.)
Morton

Unanimous

4. Return to Public Session (6:55 p.m.)
Morton

Unanimous

5. Adjournment (6:56 p.m.)

Morton

Unanimous

